
Parish Office:   Leonie Bird  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed-Fri 9.30 am-2.30 pm  

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au  creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Bird  

Parish Priest:  Fr Gary A Jones  Mobile: 0419 986 308 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parishes“ 

Welcome back everyone—just a reminder   

Mass is capped at 57 people  

You must check in via QR code or manual sheet  

Masks must be worn (unless a medical condition 

prevents you from wearing one)  

Please don’t attend Mass if you are feeling         

unwell  

No offertory or collections during mass 

(collection boxes for planned giving are at front 

of each church)  

 Sunday Masses:  

Creswick   8.30 am 

Daylesford 10.00 am 
 

 

Recent Death:   

Anniversaries:  Aug 15th —Aug 21st   

Creswick–  Lawrence Quinton, Carmel Anderson,                        

Jack Higgins, Shirley Jones, Lynette Bannister, Ellen Nestor, 

Monica Lange, Patricia Nolan, Cath Gair, Alan Hall. 

Daylesford–   Dorothy Murray, Kevin Thomas, Fredericus de Jong, 

Betty Marshall, Kathleen Dalton, Tony Whitely, Jim O’Brien,              

Gus Silvestri, Ethel McConnell, Judith McColl, Anthony Capes,        

John O’Loughlin,  

 

 

Daylesford:  Rose Thannhauser,  Mable McAdle. 

Creswick:     

Prayers for the sick– you will notice that we have            
separated the prayers for the sick by parish. This was        
suggested by a parishioner, so thank you. Please note that 
they maybe relatives of our parishioners and not             
necessarily living in that parish.   



ROSTER FOR:     Sunday Aug 22nd  ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Loretta, Roland Brian D 

Commentator Anna S N/A 

Sacristan N/A Kath 

Special Minister Barb H Volunteer 

Reader Lee S Volunteer 

Offertory Not Required Not Required 

Data Projector/iPad Music Alastair/ Loretta Sandra W 

Collectors Not Required Not Required 

Parish Leadership / Finance & Pastoral Council Meetings & Bishop Bird’s Visit 

Hopefully if no lockdowns are in place, we plan to have the St Augustine’s Parish Pastoral  

council meeting Friday 3rd Sept at 6pm & St Peter’s Parish Leadership & Finance meeting           

Sunday 5th Sept 11am after mass. These meetings will coincide with Bishop Bird’s visit. 

We propose to have a meet & greet for dinner for St Augustine’s parishioners Friday 3rd Sept 

at 7pm, however we will advise later with details.  If you wish to join Bishop Bird for lunch          

September 5th 12 noon at the Daylesford Bowling Club in Camp St Daylesford, for all         

parishioners please let the Parish office know by 20th August.  

 The meals and drinks are reasonably priced and dietary requirements are catered for.  
 

DIOCESAN NEWS  

Ballarat Diocese Lay Pastoral Ministry Virtual Learning Program 
Our partner, Dayton University, offers low-cost online study ($50usd) and formation for        
employed or volunteer lay workers in  parish and other ministries.  Study subjects over 3 and 5 
week cycles.  Study Cycle 6 begins August 22. Registrations are open now until August 13 for 
new and returning participants.  For more information go to www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or 
email djurdja.klaric@ballarat.catholic.org.au or ph. 5337 7121. 

 

Year of St Joseph Monthly Reflections 

Each month during the year of St Joseph, the Australian Catholic Bishops Conference will      
publish a reflection on the various aspects of St Joseph's life and character.  Lara Kirk,          
Marriage, Family and Relationships Co-ordinator for the Archdiocese of Canberra and             
Goulburn, reflects on “The Holy Family” https://catholic.org.au/yearofstjoseph  

Pastor Joke: Miss Holycheek, the Catholic Sunday school teacher, had just finished 

explaining the feast of the Assumption to her class.  “Now,” she said, “let all those 

children who want to go to Heaven to see their Heavenly Mother raise their 

hands.”  All the children raised their hands except little Marie in the front 

row.  “Don’t you want to go to Heaven, Marie?” asked Miss                                      

Holycheek.   “I can’t,” said Marie tearfully. “My mother told me to come 

straight home after Sunday school. 
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